
From: pjknapp@cox.net
To: Wagner, Katie
Cc: tohalloran@luxim.com; tnguyen@luxim.com; pjknapp@cox.net
Subject: Fwd: Fax dated 10-26-05
Date: Thursday, July 11, 2013 12:02:38 AM
Attachments: Fax dated 10-26-05.pdf

Hello Katie,

It was a pleasure to speak with you this afternoon.

In accord with our telephone conversation today, I am forwarding the attached pdf copy of the October
16, 2005 fax which was sent to the NRC at that time.

Luxim expects to submit a formal request for an amendment to NRC License 04-23924-01E in the near
future. The sole purpose of the requested amendment will be to have the license reflect the fact that
Luxim will conduct source manufacture at a second site. Luxim has already submitted the appropriate
application for amendment to California License 7466-43 and will add a copy of the amended State
license to this application to the NRC as soon as it is received.

Peter Knapp

> From: Thoa Nguyen <tnguyen@luxim.com>
> To: "pjknapp@cox.net" <pjknapp@cox.net>
> CC: Tom OHalloran <tohalloran@luxim.com>
> Date: Wed, 10 Jul 2013 14:43:34 -0700
> Subject: Fax dated 10-26-05
>
> Hi Peter,
> Hope this is what Katie is looking for.
>
> Best,
> Thoa
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